
 
 

Sheriff Chris West Sworn in as NSA President  

 
June 30, 2025 – (Alexandria, V.A.) The National Sheriffs’ Association (NSA) is excited 

to announce its 85th President, Sheriff Christopher West, from Canadian County 

Oklahoma. He was sworn in last week at the NSA Annual Conference in Fort 

Lauderdale, Florida. 

 

“I’m extremely humbled with the high honor of serving the NSA and its members in this 

position, and I wouldn’t be able to do so, if it wasn’t for the support of my wife, Kelly, the 

awesome staff at the sheriff’s office, and the support of the Oklahoma Sheriffs 

Association,” said Sheriff West. 

 

Oklahoma Attorney General Gentner Drummond attended the event and administered 

the oath of office. Over 2,000 members of the NSA from across the country attended the 

conference, including more than forty sheriffs, sheriff’s deputies/staff, and family 

members from Oklahoma. 

 

Said NSA Executive Director and CEO Jonathan Thompson, “Sheriff West represents 

the best of Oklahoma and the nation’s law enforcement. His passion, knowledge, 

common sense, and deep experience are unequalled. It is an honor to work beside him 

to lead and represent the nations’ sheriffs.” 

 

About the National Sheriffs’ Association 

The National Sheriffs’ Association is one of the largest associations of law enforcement 

professionals in the U.S., representing more than 3,000 elected Sheriffs across the 

nation, and with a total membership of more than 13,000. NSA is a non-profit 

organization dedicated to raising the level of professionalism among sheriffs, their 

deputies, and others in the field of law enforcement, public safety, and criminal justice. 

Throughout its eighty-four-year history, NSA has also served as an information resource 

for all law enforcement, as well as state governments and the federal government. 
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